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 Hello everyone! We are finally at the last birthday party of the year! Everyone must be 

looking forward to celebrating this with their friends and teachers; especially our birthday boys 

and girls for July and August~! 

 The theme this time around is, “It’s a Small World After All”. Our school is like a small 

community where students come from different places. Therefore, for this birthday party under 

this theme, we have prepared a rich program including various games, performances and even 

birthday songs from around the world! We hope that our students will not only learn about the 

cultural differences of different countries, but that they will also learn to get along harmoniously 

with people of different races and accept those who are different from themselves, and to treat 

others kindly! We would love to see everyone wear clothing from different countries to join this 

very last party! 

 To enrich the activities, we sincerely invite parents from different nationalities to be our 

guest performers, showcasing unique talents from various countries such as traditional 

instruments, dances, singing and food. Parents who are *interested* (yes, YOU    !), please contact 

our school office for Ms. Shiu or Ms. Zaira at 2109 0033 before 30th June. The children would be 

thrilled to see you at our birthday party!  

Following are points to be noted regarding the Celebration 

 

Theme: It’s a Small World After All 

 

Date: 11th July 2025 (Friday) 

Attire: Clothes from different countries or casual wear 

Please bring the party bag (pink tote bag) 

Including handkerchief, water bottle and snack boxes 

*There is no need to wear the school uniform or  

bring the school backpack on that day 

School hours will remain as usual 
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